
 

 

 

 

Lindenwold Public School District 
 

Preschool to Grade 4 
Registration Packet 

 
 

PRESCHOOL ONLY:  Preschool registration packets for the 2018-2019 school 

year for 3- and 4-year-old children will be accepted between April 9, 2018 and 

June 8, 2018.  Seats are limited and priority is given to 4-year-old 

children.  Children must be 3 or 4 years of age on or before 10/1/18. A lottery will 

be held on June 15, 2018 and everyone who submits a registration packet will be 

notified of the results of the lottery by mail.  

 























http://www.lindenwold.k12.nj.us/































